

Joint Ward Forum

with TDSB Director of Education - Dr John Malloy

Tuesday, January 23, 2018

Deer Park Jr/Sr PS, 23 Ferndale Ave 7:00-9:00



Join us!

Come and chat with Director John Malloy – he will discuss the TDSB's accomplishments, challenges and opportunities.

He will listen to your comments and answer your questions.



Jennifer Arp
Trustee, Ward 8
Eglinton-Lawrence
416-395-8787
Jennifer.Arp@tdsb.on.ca



Shelley Laskin
Trustee, Ward 11
St. Paul's
416-395-8787
Shelley.Laskin@tdsb.on.ca



Gerri Gershon
Trustee, Ward 13
Don Valley West
416-395-8787
Gerri.Gershon@tdsb.on.ca